
WAC 392-123-055  Identification of revenues to be included in the 
budget.  Only revenues which can be reasonably anticipated to be 
available, as defined in WAC 392-123-047 in the fiscal period for 
which the budget is being prepared may be budgeted by a school dis-
trict or charter school, except under the following condition: Receipt 
of written permission from the superintendent of public instruction to 
budget as revenue in a district's budget receivables collectible in 
future fiscal periods.

All available current information including current instructions 
contained in bulletins now or hereafter published by the superintend-
ent of public instruction shall be used to determine the amount of 
budget revenues that can reasonably be expected to be available in the 
fiscal period. Proposed levies which have not been certified as ap-
proved by the voters shall not be included in the budget as adopted 
for operation of the district or charter school.

For charter schools authorized by a school district board of di-
rectors, allocations to a charter school that are included in RCW 
84.52.0531 (3)(a) through (c) shall be included in the school dis-
trict's budget in the same manner as other public schools in the dis-
trict.

For levies submitted to voters after a charter school's start-up 
date, the charter school must be included in the school district's 
budget in the same manner as other public schools in the district.
[Statutory Authority:  RCW 28A.150.290 and 28A.710.220. WSR 15-18-078, 
§ 392-123-055, filed 8/28/15, effective 9/28/15. Statutory Authority: 
RCW 28A.65.465. WSR 83-21-027 (Order 83-12), § 392-123-055, filed 
10/10/83. Statutory Authority: RCW 28A.41.170, 28A.41.055 and 
28A.65.465. WSR 81-20-007 (Order 81-18), § 392-123-055, filed 9/24/81. 
Statutory Authority: RCW 28A.65.465. WSR 80-06-043 (Order 80-16), § 
392-123-055, filed 5/13/80; Order 8-76, § 392-123-055, filed 7/23/76; 
Order 7-75, § 392-123-055, filed 12/22/75. Formerly WAC 392-30-080 and 
392-30-090.]
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